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December 12, 2019 
 
 
To:  LOCSD Board of Directors 
 
From:  Ron Munds, General Manager 
 
Subject: Agenda Item 3D – 12/12/2019 Board Meeting 

General Manager Activity for November 2019 
 
GENERAL ACTIVITIES 
 

• The General Manager gave a presentation to Los Osos Rotary Club on 
the functions of the CSD and water issues facing the community on November 
8th. 
 

• The General Manager provided a second presentation on water issues 
facing Los Osos to the Scenic Coast Realtors Association on November 21st. 
 

• Final work was completed on the grant application for the 8th Street Well 
Project final application will be submitted the County to DWR in December. 
Award of the funds anticipated in early to mid-summer. 
 

• The General Manager continued to attend stakeholders meeting 
regarding the new Los Osos library. The first community workshop was held 
on November 4th, a debrief meeting on the workshop was held on November 
12th and a second community workshop was held on December 2nd. The 
General Manager will continue to be part of the working group for the next 
several months. 
 

• The BMC’s Lupine Street monitoring well construction was completed 
in November. The General Manager and District staff provided critical support 
for the project. The well will provide valuable seawater intrusion monitoring 
data to the BMC. 
 

• The General Manager completed work on executing contracts initiating 
the work for the Los Osos Middle School test well and the South Bay 
Transmission Water Line projects. 
 

• The General Manager has been involved during November in working 
with the BMC agency staff on the transition to a new Executive Director. 
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